
  

January 9, 2020 
Marco Men’s Club 

Complimentary Anniversary Luncheon for Members 
(Men Only) 

 
Following the General Meeting at United Church on Barfield Drive. 

 
Menu: Chicken, sandwiches, salads, chips, cookies, soft drinks. 
 
To Register: 1) Bring a check for $10 - payable to the Marco Men’s 

Club – to the December General Meeting and simply 
leave it in the box which will be located at the officers’ 
table. Or, 

 
2) Send a check for $10 – payable to the Marco Men’s 
Club – to Jeff Dywan at 336 Marquesas Ct., Marco 
Island, FL 34145. 

 
Your check will be returned to you when you pick up your lunch – your 
check will be your meal ticket. If you do not stay for lunch after the 
meeting, your check will be deposited to the Marco Men’s Club account 
and will be used to defray the cost of the lunch. 
 
All members and guests must sign up by January 3, 2020. The club 
must pay for the food whether or not men who have signed up attend. 
Only those who have signed up will be given a meal. Guests, if 
registered and paying $10.00 for the lunch, will be welcomed. 


